

Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club P.O. Box 90335 Anchorage, Alaska 99509-0335

Thomas Balensiefer, Secretary/Treasurer Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club

June 29, 2021

To Carson Chadwick and/or his parents,

Good Afternoon,

On or about July 9, 2021 you will receive a check from the Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club for your Eagle Scout Scholarship in the amount of \$1000.00.

This scholarship is intended for use in your academic pursuits. These monies could be applied towards travel to school, tuition, materials, housing, etc. after your mission to Mexico.

The club hopes to have you attend one of our meetings on a future Wednesday evening sometime after your mission or before the end of 2021. In the meantime, please keep us informed on how your upcoming year is progressing

Wishing you a successful freshman year,

Tom Balensiefer, Secretary Treasurer

P.S. Feel free to contact me at (907) 632-3229, <u>balensie@gmail.com</u>, or Carlos Machuca, President at cmachuca@totemsoftware.com.

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club

P.O. Box 90335 Anchorage, Alaska 99509-0335

Thomas Balensiefer, Secretary/Treasurer Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club

June 29, 2021

To Allysa Wesierski and/or her parents,

Good Afternoon,

On or about July 9, 2021 you will receive a check from the Anchorage Midtown Rotary Club for your Eagle Scout Scholarship in the amount of \$1000.00.

This scholarship is intended for use in your academic pursuits. These monies could be applied towards travel to school, tuition, materials, housing, etc.

The club hopes to have you attend one of our meetings on a future Wednesday evening sometime before the end of 2021. In the meantime, please keep us informed on how your school year is progressing.

Wishing you a successful freshman year,

Tom Balensiefer, Secretary Treasurer

P.S. Feel free to contact me at (907) 632-3229, <u>balensie@gmail.com</u>, or Carlos Machuca, President at cmachuca@totemsoftware.com.



